
 

Reminders - Week beginning 18th June 2018

 

 

DATES TO NOTE: 

 

Tuesday 19 June   

NZEI Paid Union Meeting​ for our teachers. Please 

collect your children by 1:00 pm or let the office 

know if you are unable to do this. 

 

Community of Learning (CoL) musical performance 

at Westlake Boys High School, free of charge, all 

welcome. Commences at 6.30 pm. Performers  

arrive at 6:00 pm. 

 

 Wednesday - 20th June 

This date has been set aside for ​Wig Wednesday​, 
 ​a Child Cancer initiative that is being held to help 

support families with a child who has cancer.  

We are encouraging all of our students to wear a 

wig, hat, wacky hair or a headscarf this Wednesday 

and to bring a gold coin donation. All money 

 received will be given to the Child Cancer 

Foundation.  

 

Please note, it is not a mufti day, the children  

should still wear their usual school uniform. 

 

Monday 25th June   

Senior Choir rehearsal at Auckland Normal 

Intermediate School. 

 

 

 

Library Stocktake 

Our annual Library stocktake is taking place this 

week. Please return all Library books. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AUCKLAND CITY MISSION ANNUAL 

APPEAL 

 

Our school has signed up to be part of this appeal 

taking place between 18 - 29 June. You are invited to 

donate non-perishable food items that will be passed 

on to families in need. Suggested items are spreads 

(jams, peanut butter, marmite), cereals, canned fish, 

canned meat, canned soups, canned fruits or canned 

vegetables. Collection boxes will be in the school 

office foyer during these next two weeks. 

 

 

PTA UPDATE 

We need your support for our Term 2 

Fundraiser 

We have organised a special preview screening of 

Incredibles 2.​ This will be screened at Berkeley 

Cinema, Takapuna on ​Sunday 24th June at 1:30 

pm​. Tickets are $12.50 per seat and are on sale 

from the office. ​Payment can also be made into our  

school bank account via online banking -  

SunnybraeNormal School ASB Northcote, 12 3053 

0370789 00. Please use the reference ‘Movie’.​ The 

movie event is being sponsored by Angela Temata 

and Vanessa Morgan from Harcourts, Cooper & Co. 

Please join in the fun and support Sunnybrae Normal 

School. 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 

Tim Bray Productions is presenting ​The Great White 

Man-Eating Shark and Other Stories​ by Margaret 

Mahy during the school holidays from 7 - 21 July. For 

more information and bookings visit 

www.timbrayproductions.org.nz​ or email info 

@pumphouse.co.nz. 

 

 

 

 

Regards 

Lorene Hurd, Principal 
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